
Hello, my name is Brady Martin, and I am a constituent from Abercrombie, ND. 
 
I am writing to you to express my support for Obergefell v. Hodges and marriage equality. I 
believe that every person, regardless of sexual orientation, deserves to be able to marry the 
person they love. This ruling is not just a legal matter, it’s a fundamental issue of basic human 
rights and dignity.  
 
I am concered about the recent resolution, HCR 3013 from North Dakota lawmakers calling for 
the Supremen court to overturn this decision. This threatens the progress we have made 
towards equality, and will also open more doors towards discrimination towards our LGBTQ+ 
individuals.  
 
Please vote NO on HCR 3013 and remind our representatives of the importance of standing up 
for the rights of ALL Americans.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely,  
 
Brady Martin  
701 Broadway  
Abercrombie, ND 58001 
walrus3231@gmail.com 
701-740-3231 
 


